
DANCE FOR HEART  

We will be conducting another American Heart Association event this year.  In place of 

Jump Rope for Heart we will be doing a Dance for Heart.  This event is open to first, 

second, third, fourth, and fifth graders.  This is a fund raiser to benefit the American 

Heart Association educational and research programs.  When students collect money, 

they may earn prizes for themselves.  They earn prizes according to how much they 

collect.  The prizes will be ordered on Thursday, November 2nd so ALL MONEY 

MUST BE TURNED IN BY THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 2nd.  It takes four to six 

weeks for the prizes to be delivered to the school.  The prizes will be handed out to the 

students as soon as they arrive.  If you would like your child to participate in this year’s 

event, please sign at the bottom and return the permission slip to me as soon as possible.   

 

**ALL STUDENTS WILL PARTICIPATE IN THE DANCING PART 

 OF THIS EVENT. 

 

-We will do the dancing during PE the week of October 30th. 
 

 

 

ALL MONEY AND ENVELOPES MUST BE TURNED IN TO MS. D. BY 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 2nd  (in order for students to get prizes). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

**All checks need to be written to the American Heart Association. 
 

Thank you for your support.                                     

 

Sincerely,  

 

Beth Domenichini 

Physical Education Teacher 

========================================================== 

PERMISSION TO GET A JUMP ROPE FOR HEART/DANCE 

FUND RAISING ENVELOPE 

 

             Class Teacher _________________ 

             Grade_______ 

 

My child _______________________, has my permission _______________________ 
             (child’s name)                  (parent signature) 

 

to participate in raising funds for the American Heart Association during our dance 

event.                    

 

**If you are given a collection envelope, you must return it to   

  Ms. Domenichini (even if you do not collect any pledges). 


